
Subject: San Pedro Government and Public Agencies Report for August
From: Cristina Flores <cristina.flores@lacity.org>
Date: 08/11/2017 10:07 AM
To: lparker@sanpedrobid.com
CC: Danielle Mobley <danielle.mobley@lacity.org>

Good afternoon,

The attached 2016/2017 Government and Public Agencies Report is for your information. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact our office.

Thank you,        

--
Cristina Flores - Sr. Administrative Clerk
Department of the City Clerk | Special Assessments Section
(213)978-1099
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